
Ansley Common  
CV10 0PY  

02476 392318  
 

Ready Respectful Safe  
  

We work best when we work together   
 

28th June 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers,   

  
Summer Fayre 
What a fantastic day Saturday was! The weather was on our side and made our Summer Fayre all 
the more enjoyable. Thank you to everyone who came along to support the school, we hope you 
enjoyed the event as much as we did. Thank you to our store holders for using their free time to 
attend the event and to everyone who made such kind donations. Well done to everyone who won 
the fantastic prizes.  
Together, you helped raise over £1000, which will be put towards equipment for the children. 
 

 
 
Induction Evening 
Thank you to all parents that attended our Nursery & Reception induction evenings. It was lovely 
to meet you all and also to see some familiar faces.  If you were unable to attend and have a child 
starting in Early Years in September please contact the school office who will provide you with all 
the information you need.  We do have a few spaces left in Early Years if you or someone you 
know need a child placement please contact the school on 02476 392318. 
 
 
Year 2  
Our Year 2 class had the wonderful opportunity to go to Coventry 
Transport Museum on Wednesday.  Thank you to our Year 2 
parents/carers that supported the children in attending.  The children 
had a fantastic time, getting to see all types of transport from many 
eras. This has supported there learning of understanding the world. 
 
 
 
Year 1 

On Thursday, Year 1 attended Warwick Castle as a part of their learning of 
castles.  Thank you to parents/carers that helped to make this possible.  The 
children had lots of fun exploring the castle and learning about its history.  
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School Trips 
Early years and Key stage 2 have their school trips in the next few weeks. Please ensure all 
permission slips have been signed and returned to the school office and payments made where 
required.  Should you have any problems please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
 
Greenshoots Muddy Boots 
Forest School has provided many fun learning activities, especially with the welcome 
appearance of the sun! During class sessions, children have created sundials and 
throughout the week, they have monitored their sundials to check they were working 
properly. Others have made best use of the mud kitchen and made some lovely delicacies 
including a rather ‘tasty’ looking strawberry cheesecake! 
It is wonderful to see students attending sessions gaining confidence in the forest, working 
together as a team and supporting one another to make positive things happen. 
Don’t forget Greenshoots Muddy Boots are offering a free community session on Saturday 29th 
July 10-12pm as well as our Muddy Rangers sessions (7-11 years) from 1-3pm with Claire in the 
woods! Message the Greenshoots Muddy Boots page if you would like any extra info or to book in!  
 
If you would like to stay updated about sessions, events, and all things forest school, 
please follow us on Facebook. You can scan this QR code which will take you to our page. 
 
Merits   
Well done to all those children who have gone over and above. 
   

EYFS  Faith 
Year 1  Harry 
Year 2  Diego 
Year 3  Whole Class 
Year 4  Whole Class 
Year 5  Esmae 
Year 6  Ethan 
Headteacher Award  Harlee 

 Attendance  

 
 

This week has seen a dip in our attendance, please remember our target is 96%.  Well done to those 
indiv 

 
who have attended every day. 

  
Year 4 were our winning class. 

   
    

    

Our target is  
            

  
  
  
  
  

  

96 % 
  

Star Class 

  

95.3 % 

  

Whole  
School  

Attendance 

  

92 % 

  



Ansley Common  
CV10 0PY  

02476 392318  
 

Ready Respectful Safe  
  

We work best when we work together   
 

Sunsafe Schools Accreditation 
 
We are pleased to be taking part in the Sun Safe Schools national accreditation programme - the 
content of which forms part of our duty of care to ensure the health and wellbeing of your child(ren) 
during school hours. Whilst we recognise that some sun is good for us, Sun Safety is an important 
health and safety issue.  
 
Earlier in the week, in assembly, the children discussed how to keep themselves safe in the sun. 
We ask that parents ensure their child(ren) are equipped with a suitable sun hat and sunscreen 
that are clearly labelled.  
 
Sun hats should be either broad-brimmed (bucket style) or legionnaire to shade the face, neck, 
ears and cheeks. We recommend that sunscreens have a minimum Sun Protection Factor (SPF) 
30, be 'broad-spectrum' (to provide both UVA and UVB protection) and, if labelled with a UVA star 
rating, carry a minimum of 4 stars. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs Jeans and Staff 


